Addendum #1

Please be informed that an error under the Qualifications Submittal section of the Downtown
Master Plan RFP has been corrected. The error was an incorrect date for submission of
proposals.

The correct information:

Proposals are due to the Downtown Development Authority by 3:00pm on February 29, 2024.



